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Children	in	Need	Edition!!	–	we	raised	
£300.71	
 
Last Friday (19th November) both staff and children celebrated 
Children in Need Day at Wyre Forest School. Some of us wore pyjamas 
and joined in with Joe Wicks exercise class.  
Have a look at some of the fun things we did in classes on that day! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
We even 
had 
children 
who 
were at 
home 
joining 
in! 


